PSCBB #129

One very important item of news in this months bulletin...and it refers to an error in last months bulletin.

In last month's bulletin, all of our engagements as of this time were shown, and one was incorrect. The error was in the date of our Spring Concert. The correct date of our Spring Concert will be Sunday, April 5th. (That's Palm Sunday) All other dates are correct.

One good thing about this change of datefor the Spring Concert. It gives us an extra week of rehearsal.

And speaking of rehearsals, so far this year..not too bad at all...about 30-35 almost each Tuesday. Not everyone by a long shot, but could be worse, and could be it will improve real soon. Have you noticed the one thing Cliff says almost every Tuesday night when we are dismissed? "Get those other people out to practices." Refering of course, to those who were not at rehearsal that evening.

A real short bulletin..not much to talk about other than that date change for the spring concert. No new members in the past month, darn-it.

Since my favorite holiday (other than Christmas) will come before our next bulletin. (St Patrick's Day) Iclose with this Irish blessing:

Don't walk in front of me
--I may not follow.
Don't walk behind me
--I may not lead.
Just walk beside me and
be my friend.

see ya jps